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 2 March 2017 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

MES CAIRO PRESENTS THIS YEAR’S WHOLE SCHOOL MUSICAL: ‘MARY POPPINS’ 
 

The acclaimed musical, ‘Mary Poppins’ will soon take to the MES Cairo stage – excitement is building as we enter 
the final stages of our preparations.  This is a family show which is not to be missed for its wonderful narrative and 
memorable music.  Add to that some MES Cairo magic and you are promised a theatrical experience of the highest 
caliber. 
 
Performances will take place as follows: 
 
  6.00-8.30pm, Monday 13 March 2017  All Welcome 
  6.00-8.30pm, Tuesday 14 March 2017  All Welcome 
  6.00-8.30pm, Wednesday 15 March 2017 All Welcome 
 
Tickets for any of the above performances may be purchased for the cost of LE50 per person.  You may pre-
purchase tickets by completing the attached reply slip and returning it with the appropriate amount in a sealed 
envelope labelled MARY POPPINS TICKETS.  Envelopes will be collected during morning registration and delivered to 
the school Accounts Dept via the relevant Administrative Officer.  You may also pay directly to our Accounts Dept if 
you prefer.  Tickets not pre-sold may be bought on the night of the performance, however we are expecting this to 
be a sell-out show and you do risk the possible disappointment of arriving at school on the night to find that there 
are no tickets left.  We strongly advise the pre-purchase of tickets. 
 
Pre-purchased tickets may be collected at the Accounts Dept at the time of payment or sent home via the child you 
sent money in to school with. 
 
Tickets are non-refundable and will be valid only for the performance night stated on the ticket.   
 
Please note that Mary Poppins is a performance which the whole family will enjoy.  Parents are asked to attend 
evening performances with children under the age of 16 years.  Whilst school staff will be present, they will not be 
actively supervising students in the audience.  On a similar note, MES Cairo are unable to provide supervision of 
students attending the show as members of the audience between the end of the school day and the 
commencement of the show at 6.00pm. 
 
Because of our focus on the significant occasion of our Whole School Musical, which involves over 150 students 
and staff members, ASAs will not take place during the week of 12-16 March 2017. 
 
We hope to see many members of the wider MES Cairo family support this whole school initiative; please come and 
enjoy the show! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
___________________      
Mrs Nicola Singleton      
Whole School Principal       
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MES CAIRO WHOLE SCHOOL MUSICAL 2017 

MARY POPPINS 

Ticket Order From 

 

Student’s Name:  _______________________________                      Class/HR:  ________________________ 

I would like to purchase tickets for Mary Poppins as follows (enter number of tickets requested in the box/es 

below): 

 

 6.00-8.30pm, Monday 13 March 2017     tickets @ LE50 each 

 

 6.00-8.30pm, Tuesday 14 March 2017     tickets @ LE50 each 

 

 6.00-8.30pm, Wednesday 15 March 2017    tickets @ LE50 each 

 

TOTAL NUMBER OF TICKETS: 

 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED:  

I understand the following: 

 tickets are only valid for the performance date printed on the ticket, and are non-refundable 

 student members of the audience cannot remain at school between the end of the school day and the start 

of the show 

 student members of the audience under the age of 16 are to be accompanied by a parent 

 mobile phones are not to be used in the school theatre 

 no food or drink is allowed in the school theatre 
 

Ticket requests should be submitted by Thursday 10 March 2017 

 
Parent’s name:  ___________________________________  Date:  ______________________________ 
 

 
Parent’s signature:  ________________________________       
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